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Andrea Daniel Martelle <abdmartelle@gmail.com> Sep 26, 2017 2:24 PM
Posted in group: Planning Board

I am writing to express my concern about the new development called Joy Place on Brackett Street. I live in the
West End and work at Reiche School and the addition of this building is going to create more congestion in an
already crowded neighborhood. The building only provides 4 parking spaces which means that lots of cars will
be parking on the street, in our school parking lot, and fighting for space during parking bans. This development
is a bad idea for this neighborhood - there just isn't the space to accommodate that many more cars.

Thank you,
Andrea Martelle 
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